Four Recital Prep Classes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello!
Ben and I have been working on reconciling the dance year.  Bills for those who owe, and refunds for those who were paid in full are coming.  Refunds for anyone totaling less than $10 will be put as a credit on your account.
We have four classes to prepare for our recitals which are scheduled for August 24, 25th, and 26th.  They will be held at The Tewksbury Country Club. The shows will be in the evening from 6 to 10 PM.  Show line-ups, audience limitations and such TBD. 
We will have two of the recital prep classes during the weeks of May 11th and 18th via zoom, at pretty close to your regular class time. Exact schedule to follow.  These classes are already included in your tuition.  Attendance will be taken. 
The other two recital prep classes (also a part of your tuition for season 2019-2020) will be held, hopefully live, at the studio, the two weeks leading up to recital week. Those would be the weeks of August 10th and 17th during your regular class time.  Again, adjustments may need to be made regarding any social distancing guidelines at that time.  Attendance will be taken.  
We are hopeful that our dancers will be practicing using the videos we are supplying via unlisted YouTube videos.  These can only be viewed by those that have the link.  Some links have been sent, and MANY are still to be sent.   
This coming week is our last week of zoom “freebies”!  Join us!   
Same schedule as last week (attached) invites coming!
We are still in the organizing stages of costume pick up for those that we have in studio.  
Stay tuned!
Enjoy your weekend!!
Miss Trish


